
From: Sarah Aaserude <sarah.aaserude@nwea.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 6, 2015 8:09 AM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Concern about an LPG terminal on the Columbia  
  
Dear Ms. Anderson, 
  
I’m very concerned to hear that we are considering invalidating some of our environmental regulations 
to allow Pembina to build an LPG terminal.  Doing this would seem to be a short-term win only with 
many long-term negative repercussions such as: 

•         encouraging more fracking, which we know causes terrible water pollution and health problems 
where it happens as well as more carbon pollution verywhere it is burned 

•         More train traffic on a system that is already a bit crowded—potential for delays to other 
freight and passenger service as well as the dangers of derailment and the subsequent cleanup 
issues 

•         The danger of possible leaks or explosions at the terminal itself near a highly sensitive area 
(West Hayden Island and the Columbia itself) 

  
Please keep our regulations in place and recommend denial of the code change. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Sincerely, 
Sarah Aaserude 
6777 SE Molt Street 
Milwaukie, OR 97267-3227 
 


